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3rd September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Liverpool Immunisation Team will be visiting school on Thursday 11th September 

at 9.00 am to talk to all parents/carers about the benefits of the flu nasal spray and 

the porcine-free vaccination. 

 

This year’s campaign will be offered to all 2 – 3 year olds (age as on 31st August 

2025) attending a Local Authority nursery school and all children from Reception 

up to and including Year 6.   

 

This will be a great opportunity for the immunisation team to answer any questions 

or concerns you may have and help you complete the consent forms.   

 

Please visit the link below and consent or decline you child’s flu consent form. 

 
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 

 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact the Immunisation Team 

on 0151 295 3833. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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